Students on GAP funding in
2022, who failed to meet the
academic requirements for
renewal, can submit an
appeal to the Student
Financial Aid Office
provided they are within the
N+2 rule and have made
sufficient academic
progress to complete their
programme of study or are
finalists for 2023 within N+3.

The UCT funding for approved
students who meet the policy
criteria (who exceed the N+ rule)
will be a UCT student loan and
top up bursary funding subject
to approved cost of study.

Students with fee debt from 2022 who were on
UCT financial aid or GAP funding

While NSFAS does not consider
the N+3 funding appeals, UCT
may consider such appeals in
exceptional circumstances for
students in their final year of
study who have a course or two
to complete.

Where the online appeal form is
not available, please email the
Undergraduate Funding Office
for assistance to activate the
online appeal tile in Peoplesoft
Student Self Service.



